
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  04/28/2020 03:07:36 PM

To:  Shannon Woodward <shannonwoodward@me.com>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center
 

Hi Shannon,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. 

Please note that a response to your extension request has been provided in a separate email.

Let me know if you have any other questions.

On Sun, Apr 26, 2020 at 9:13 PM Shannon Woodward <shannonwoodward@me.com> wrote:
Hello,
I hope this email finds you will. I’m writing to request that the comment period for the Hollywood Center project be extended to
90 days after the stay at hone order is lifted. 
Many who would be deeply impacted are traumatized and unfocused at the moment. I believe rushing thru this process could be
horribly detrimental to the community, and everyone in our community deserves a fair opportunity to be aware of this massive
proposal.

Thank you,
Shannon Woodward

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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